
Wednesday 25th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am pleased to advise you that our school photographer will be in school on 
Wednesday 2nd October to take individual and family photographs. All children will 
have their photograph taken unless you specifically request otherwise, but of course, 
there is no obligation to purchase these. If you wish your child to have their 
photograph taken with other members of their family, please complete the details 
below and return the slip to school no later than Monday 30th September. 

Please remind children to come to school especially smart on this day and to 
remember to bring a comb or brush. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Ellie Lovatt 
Administration Officer 

Name of child: ____________________________________   

Class:_________________________________ 

I would like my child to have their photograph taken with the following family 
members.                              
(   )                                        

Name _________________________________________ Class 
_____________________________________ 

Name _________________________________________ Class 
_____________________________________ 

Name _________________________________________ Class 
_____________________________________ 

Signed ________________________________________________ Parent/Carer


